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Lenzi, Chelsea

From: Linda Krop <lkrop@environmentaldefensecenter.org>

Sent: Friday, December 04, 2015 2:56 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: County Comments on the PHMSA Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (Pipeline Safety

Regulations)

Dear Board of Supervisors,
Thank you for considering comments regarding PHMSA’s Notice of Proposed Rulemaking regarding Pipeline Safety

Regulations. The Environmental Defense Center is also reviewing the proposal and will submit comments prior to the
January 8 deadline. We appreciate the thorough review conducted by your staff, and we support the staff’s
recommended comments with the following modifications/additions:

1. With respect to the frequency of inspections, please request a regulation that will be consistent with new state

law (SB 295) mandating annual inspections of hazardous liquid pipelines.
2. Please request that all inspection reports, notices of violations and other orders be posted on PHMSA’s website.

Thank you for your consideration,
~ Linda Krop

Linda Krop, Chief Counsel
Environmental Defense Center

906 Garden Street

Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Phone (805) 963-1622, x106

Fax (805) 962-3152
www.EnvironmentalDefenseCenter.org
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